
From:  Jenny De Mole <hm_jdm@hotmail.com> 
To: <kate.masters@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Date:  12/12/2010 7:14 am 
Subject:  City East Cable Tunnel 
 
 
Dear KateI am an owner of 200 Liverpool St., East Sydney, the house on the corner of Riley and Liverpool 
Streets. I am very concerned about the effect of the City East Cable Tunnel. Our house, and most in the 
vicinity, are from one hundred and fifty years old. The plan shows the tunnel proceeding beneath the 
intersection of Riley and Liverpool Streets. It would be good to know more details of the plan, as the major 
sewer from the city to Bondi runs under Liverpool Street. This is the original tunnel built years ago. There 
have been many floods in that area due to the ancient structures. In fact, I don't think there is much 
knowledge of exactly where and what is beneath the road, as we have been flooded several times when 
there have been leaks. None of the utilities involved seemed to have very accurate maps.Recently Bill 
Potter, from the SCC, was investigating a leak into Riley St., and I believe was unable to establish where it 
came from. Please could you investigate this situation, as we need to ensure that there is not major 
disruption to house foundations and flooding to the area?  
Yours sincerely, Jenny De Mole 
 
             


